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 Town Clock Project Continues

This reminder of the city’s official Bicen-
tennial Year project went up Monday at the
head of Pacific Avenue Garden Mall. The
clock tower shown will be built over the
present Morris Fountain , with the water
leaping and splashing in the tower arch while
the Old Town Clock marks time for the third
century of national existence. Donations are
needed to help pay for the work and may be
made through the city finance office at city
hall. A $1 donation will get the donor a button
with the illustration shown. Bronze medal-
lions, silver medallions, bricks and even
plagues are available for other donations

ranging from $10 to $500. Robert Darrow,
right, is chairman of the Citizens Committee
on Community Improvement, which con-
ceived and is coordinating the project. City
signmaker Brian Covey gives the sign a final
touch that just happens to indicate the money
needed to compiete the project. The city has
contributed thousands of dellars in cash and
services, and cratfsmen have contributed
hundreds of hours of work to restore the Old
Town Clock that marked the turn of the
century atop the IOOF building farther down
the mall.




